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LafSD Superintendent announces June 2022
retirement
By Jennifer Wake
In recent a message to Lafayette School District parents and guardians, Superintendent Richard Whitmore
announced that he has notified the governing board that he will not seek to extend his contract, which will
end June 2022.
Whitmore expressed his gratitude for all the work staff has accomplished during the pandemic and noted
that parents and guardians will be hearing from Governing Board President Rob Sturm about timelines and
processes for a superintendent search. There will be a town hall scheduled in January to present the State of
the District and to update the community about the search and transition.

Reach the reporter at: jennifer@lamorindaweekly.com
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